M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Ed Massey, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
May 17, 2017 
RE:
Boy Scouts Bus Request
The Boy Scouts of America, Dan Beard Council is requesting the use a bus for their summer camp, Cub World, July 5-14, 2017.  The bus will pick up and drop off at Newport Salvation Army and First Christian Church.
I recommend the board approve the use of a bus, as presented.


Eric McArtor




Chief Operating Officer/Deputy Superintendent
